
Dear Parents and Guardians, 

We hope this letter finds you well. As we embark on another productive academic year, we 

would like to take a moment to outline our homework policy and its importance in your child's 

education. 

Homework Policy Overview 

At [School Name], we believe that homework plays a crucial role in reinforcing classroom 

learning. Our homework policy is designed to promote responsibility, accountability, and the 

development of independent study skills. 

Details of Homework Expectations 

• Homework will be assigned regularly in each subject. 

• Students are expected to complete homework by the due date. 

• Parents are encouraged to provide a quiet workspace and support their children in 

managing their time effectively. 

• We recommend a minimum of [X] minutes per day for homework, varying by grade 

level. 

Communication 

Teachers will communicate homework assignments via [method, e.g., digital platforms, the 

homework planner, etc.]. 

Support and Resources 

If you have questions regarding assignments or your child's workload, please do not hesitate to 

reach out to your child's teacher. 

Thank you for your continued support in your child's education. Together, we can ensure their 

success. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Title]  

[School Name]  

[Contact Information] 


